
What is your favorite  
outdoor game?

Do you have a secret 
place? Why do you  

like to go there?

What do you think  
about when you  
can’t fall asleep?

If you had $1,000,000  
how would you spend it?

What do you like to  
do on a cloudy day?

Do you talk to God?  
What do you tell Him?

If there were only three 
things in the world to eat, 

what would you want?

Who is ALWAYS there 
when you need them?

Who is the kindest  
person you know?

What scares you?

What is your favorite  
thing about school?

What is your  
favorite dessert?

Who is the funniest 
person in your  
family? Why?

Tell one of your  
happiest thoughts.

 If you could go  
anywhere in the world, 
where would you go?

The best thing  
about today is ____?

If you could be any  
person in history, who  
would it be and why?

What do you think a  
child your age  

should do to help  
around the house?

What is your favorite  
movie? Why?

What would you like to 
change about the world?

What do you like most  
about your best friend?

What do you want to  
be when you grow up?

How do you help  
your family?

If you were stranded  
on an island, what three 
things would you want  

to have with you?

What do you like to  
do on sunny days?

If you could do anything  
on your birthday, what 

would you do?

If you could be given  
any gift, what one thing 

would you ask for?

What do you like to 
daydream about?

What room in your  
house is your favorite?

What holiday does  
your family like to  

celebrate the most?

What is your favorite  
animal at the zoo?

How big do you  
think God is? Why?

If you could choose any 
other name besides your 

own, what would you 
name yourself and why?

What is the best thing  
about being your age?

What is your favorite  
color and why?

If you could be really  
good at something,  

what would it be? Why?

What does the word 
“church” mean to you?

What is your  
favorite book?

If you were an animal,  
what would you want 

 to be and why?

What one thing  
are you most  

thankful for today?

Which person do  
you know who is  

always nice to you?

What do you like best  
about summer time?

What is your favorite  
book to read? Why?

If you were a famous 
athlete, what sport  

would you want to be 
famous for and why?

What was the biggest 
surprise you’ve ever had?

Who tells the best  
stories in your  
family? Why?

What was your favorite 
birthday present ever?

When was the last  
time you did something  
nice for someone else?
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